
Hello Families,
     I’m so excited to be back at 
school and diving into all things 3rd 
Grade! Our class newsletter will go 
home every Monday by email. 
Please take a few minutes each 
week to read the newsletter so you 
can stay up to date on what’s 
happening in our classroom. If you 
ever have any questions, don’t 
hesitate to reach out! I am looking 
forward to a great year together.
                                             -Mrs. True 

Please help us ensure students are following 
the school dress code. The full handbook 
can be found on our school website. Thank 
you for your cooperation in helping our 
students look and feel their best!

A few quick reminders
-Shirts should be tucked in.
Belts should be worn with pants and shorts.
-Shorts should not be worn on Mass days 
(students may bring shorts to change into 
afterward).

“To know and live our faith, to lead and serve by example, to achieve success as life-long learners.”

Week of: 8/11-8/15
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Upcoming Events
-8/13 - No Mass
-8/15 - Feast of the Assumption Mass 
@ 8:15
-8/17 - Spirit wear orders due
-8/19 - Parent/Teacher Night @ 5:30
-8/18 - Spirit Wear Order Due

truec@svsbedford.org
812-279-2540
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-8/26 - School Picture Day 
-8/26 - No Uniform Day
-8/31 - All School Mass @ 10:30 


